
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

November 26, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Bruce Nadeau,Jim Ricker Kevin Bevilacaua, Jan Parmalee, 

Chris Moen, Alicia Bursey, Cindy Rouillard  

The meeting came to order at 6:05 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Jim Ricker from Wilcox & Barton was present to discuss the monitoring at the Transfer 

Station.  Mr. Ricker stated he would give the selectmen a bid on the monitoring. 

• Jerry Pritchett showed the Selectmen pictures of an abutting property to his.  There is 

garbage and junk all over.  A bank now owns the property and the Selectmen have 

reached out to the bank to clean the property up.  The bank stated they would act on 

cleaning the property back in September, which did not, happen.  After several calls to 

the bank, they are not returning calls.  The Selectmen are going to contact Town Council 

for advice. 

• Alicia Bursey stated a resident asked why Kevin was driving Hersey Construction trucks 

Kevin stated that having completed his full hours for Goshen, he was working on his 

own time for Hersey and not working for the Town. 

Alicea stated a resident asked her why the minutes were not up to date on the web site.  

Cindy stated there had not been a selectmen meeting since October 22, and she does 

not post draft minutes on the web site.  The draft minutes are posted at the post office 

and town office. 

• Bob stated trees at the North cemetery had been cut without permission from the 

cemetery commission or Selectmen.  Ronald Kempton, who is on the Cemetery 

Commission, asked Raymond Wentzell to cut the trees.  Ronald paid Raymond for the 

job.  The Selectmen will contact Legal Counsel regarding this matter. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 


